
Welcome to 5th Grade!!
I am so excited to be your child’s 5th grade teacher.  Fifth grade 
is an exciting and significant year. It is an important part of 
setting up future success as your child prepares to transition into 
middle school. It is extremely important that we start strong and 
aim to finish strong. As your child’s teacher, it is my goal to help 
him/her to become a confident learner and leader. I am looking 
forward to bringing your child in an atmosphere of safety, trust, 
and respect. We are a team and work towards building a sense of 
community among the students.    
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